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Attendees:  
Andrew Haymart 
Angela Hannan 
Anthony Morten 
Barry Moreland 
Brian Silbernagel 
Bruce Roller 
Chris Ottoson 

Cindy Regier 
Dave Kaiser 
Dave Parsons 
Dede Montgomery 
Dianna Gray 
Eliot Lapidus 
Gary Beck 
Marilyn Schuster 

Michael Wood 
Peg Munsell 
Renee Stapleton 
Roger Dale-Moore 
Ron Haverkost 
Roy Kroker

 
 

 
Meeting was called to order at 9:00 am 
Introductions 
 
Approval of Minutes: 
A motion was made to approve the minutes as submitted and seconded. 
 
Posted Construction Advisory Committee minutes can be found at:  
http://www.cbs.state.or.us/external/osha/standards/const_advise.html 

 
 

Lessons Learned:  
Oregon OSHA Safety Compliance Officer, Renee Stapleton, presented on an accident 
investigation. 
 

Continuing Business: 
Status of rule making –  

 Rulemaking updates can be found at: 
  http://www.cbs.state.or.us/osha/pdf/rules/2010development.pdf.   
 

 Peggy distributed copies of: 
o  A news release from Federal OSHA temporarily withdrawing the 

proposed musculoskeletal disorders (MSD) column from injury and illness 
logs (Form 300).  

o An article regarding Federal OSHA withdrawing its proposed 
interpretation of its noise standard. 
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o An article announcing the approval by the ANSI committee and awaiting 
final approval of a revised standard for the design and manufacture of 
mast climbing platforms (ANSI A92.9).    

 
Cranes and Derricks Rule: Ron Haverkost provided an update. Ron confirmed with 
Federal OSHA Region X that forklifts used with a winch and hook falls under this rule. 

 There is a publication (guide) being put together and awaiting comments from the 
Crane Advisory Committee and they will be meeting again in February. 

 
Overnight Hospitalizations Report:  

Dianna Gray provided the committee with a summary of overnight hospitalizations 
reported to Oregon OSHA field offices during the last month that included the industry, 
type of injury and the mechanism of injury. In January, there were multiple fatalities due 
to shootings and heart attacks. 
 

Roundtable: - 
Chris Ottoson – Oregon OSHA staff just received training on the Propane rule and Chris 

suggested that safety and health issues around propane should be reviewed. 
 

Marilyn Schuster- Marilyn read about an accident that happened in Salem, MA where 
workers were installing panels and the contract specified that a certain screw be 
used.  The workers did not follow and used different screws which failed and a 
panel fell onto a worker.  A reminder how small things can be terribly 
important. 

 
Dede Montgomery – University of Washington received funding from NIOSH for ERC 

and is looking for new folks to sit on the board.  The board meets primarily on-
line/phone and there’s one meeting in Seattle, which is funded. Please let her 
know if you are interested. 

   
Barry Moreland –Thanked Dianna Gray for her reports on accidents as its useful 

information. 
 

Eliot Lapidus – Reminded the group about the GOSH conference to sign up to volunteer. 
 
Roy Kroker – Spoke about Oregon OSHA consultative services and Public Education.  

On-line classes are available and being enhanced.  Please send suggestions and 
comments to him (roy.c.kroker@state.or.us). 

 
Planning for Agenda and for Next Meeting: 
When: Tuesday, March 1, 2011 at 9:00 a.m.  
Where: ACG, Wilsonville 


